
 

       

  
                 

            
     

            
             
              
      

JFK Weekly
Newsletter 
Friday, May 5, 2023 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal 

Big Change RoundUp 
Once again, JFK raised a fantastic amount of money for the UVM Children's Hospital! Here are the �nal 
standings: 
7th Place: Baby Shark - Libby Lane, Meghan Dieterle, Pirawan Ratanapratum, Patrick Cafferky, 
Keegan Bliss, Maddy DeVeuve with $10.07 

6th Place: Elephant and Piggy - Matt Gile and Cathy Burbo with $25.67 

5th Place: Mike And Sully/Monsters Inc - Kendra Spector and Jesse Halverson with $74.20 

4th Place: Tacos - Kristin Van Fossen, Carlos Spigel, Nayeon Maas, Caitlyn Batche, Daviah Lawrence, 
Niky Falques, Kiera Manion-Fischer, Laura Niedecker $74.35 



             
         

             
            

              
     
 

            

   
        

    
   

 

               
               

   
                

3rd Place - Sesame Street - Savanna Bechard, Amanda Babcock, Peter Lindholm, Grace Holcomb, 
Sarah Murphy, Jess Cohn, Adriana Roehmholdt, Cheyne Racine with $114.19 

2nd Place: Cool Ranch - Kari Bohlen, Monique Hanson, Siobhan Crosier, Tiffany Demore, Jody 

Taparauskas, Lisa Goodrich, Mary Carleton, Bev Couture, Elizabeth Wood, Rebecca Viens - $167.45 

1st Place: Adams Family - Jess Smith, Erin Hurley, Casey Hogan, Stephanie Beland, Angela Moulton, 
Katie Letourneau, Andy Schlatter with $278.47 

Total: 744.40 

Students were thrilled to see The Addams Family greet them Wednesday at school! 

Transitioning to Middle School! 
This event is designed for families with 5th graders. 

When: Thursday, May 25, 2023 

Where: Winooski Middle School 
Time: 5:30-6:30 

Come and meet some teachers, counselors, and administrators and learn about what it is like to 

attend WMS. Time will be available for questions & answers and getting to know each other! 

Family School Climate Survey 
This year we are asking families to help provide input regarding our Layer 1 behavior support systems 

in our school We are using what is called the School Climate Survey or the SCS to do this 



               
            

              
               

             
             

                  
              

            

         

         

  
      

  
      

  
  

  
    

 
   
 
  

  
 

 

    

The School Climate Survey for Families is a Feedback and Input Survey where families help school 
teams learn about the experiences family members have with the behavior support systems 

surrounding their students. Families can share their experiences in their own words. School teams will 
use the results to improve the effectiveness, e�ciency, equity, and sustainability of their Layer 1 PBIS 

(Positive Behavior Intervention and Support) systems. The survey is 19 yes/no and 11 open-ended 

questions which should take about 10 minutes to complete. All responses are completely anonymous. 
We have no way to connect you to your answers, and results will only be reported as group responses. 
There are no right or wrong answers. We want to know about your personal experiences. 

This survey will be open from March 6, 2023, to June 13, 2023. 

The link to complete the Family School Climate Survey is: 
https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/vD02087q400 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 

Calendar 
May 10, 2023 

3, 4, 5 Spring Concert 2:00 pm 

May 12, 2023 

Coffee and Curriculum 8:00 - 8:30 am 

May 18, 2023 

12:15 Early Release 

May 29, 2023 

No School - Memorial Day 

June 13 

JFK All School Celebration 

June 15 

Last Student Day 

12:15 pm Dismissal 
June 17 

Graduation 

Facebook @WinooskiLearns 

JFK Elementary 

60 Normand Street, Winooski, … sraabe@wsdvt.org 

802-655-0411 wsdvt.org 

https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/vD02087q400
https://www.facebook.com/JfkElementary
http://www.twitter.com/@WinooskiLearns
https://s.smore.com/u/8869/e657bc63aae3881af32d5c1879caa100.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=60%20Normand%20Street%2C%20Winooski%2C%20VT%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:sraabe@wsdvt.org
tel:802-655-0411
http://wsdvt.org/



